
Town of Amherst Maine 

Selectman Meeting 

October 16, 2019 5:30 PM | Meeting called to order by Westley Ellington 

In Attendance 

Phil Deckers, Wes Ellington 

Approval of Warrant 

The warrant was reviewed and approved by Phil Deckers, and Westley Ellington. 

Roads 

● Need to confirm with Greg if the LRAP Form was submitted 

School 

● No new business 

Town Office 

● Larry Mace Announced his Retirement from the Zoning and Planning Board Effective Immediately 

o A motion was made and seconded to Appoint Jason Russel as Larry Mace’s replacement on the 

Zoning and Planning Board for the remainder of his term. 

▪ The Selectboard Voted 2-0 in Favor of Appointing Jason Russel 

Correspondence 

● None 

Other Business 

● A count was performed on the number of households in the Town of Amherst using Curbside Waste 

Pick Up.  The number was 98. 

● Meeting Adjourned at 6:45 PM 

Next Meeting 

TBD, Amherst Town Hall 
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